
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 6th May 2016 

INSET Days 2016-17 

We have now been able to confirm the INSET days for the next academic year, 2016-2017.  

• Monday 5th September 2016 

• Tuesday 6th September 2016 

• Monday 24th July 2017 

• Tuesday 25th July 2017 

• Wednesday 26th July 2017 

Jamie Thomson - Sport 4 More 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for taking the time to complete and comment on the Sport 4 More 

questionnaire. It is important and humbling to know how Sport 4 More has been received by you and your children and 

some of the comments really are heart warming. As you know, I love my work but to know that our new “service” has 

had a large positive impact and is helping to achieve what we set out to achieve is very satisfying. Again, thank you for    

taking the time to speak with your child about what we have been doing and letting me know the outcome of these      

conversations as they help me understand what is being received and enjoyed, and it helps to demonstrate the desire 

of the school to make every lesson a positive learning experience for the children.  

Flora Day 

We hope you are all looking forward to Flora Day tomorrow! Please could we remind all Y2-Y6 children and parents to be 

on the infant playground for no later than 9.00am. The dance will be starting at 9.40am and all children must return 

back to school for collection. Let’s hope the sun is shining!  

Thank You 

Thank you for your kind donations today for Woman v Cancer. We would like to wish Liane Gordon-Dunn good luck on 

her cycling journey from Vietnam to Cambodia in February 2017. 

ParentPay / Trip Money  

We are trying really hard to minimise the amount of cash/cheque payments in school. It is great to see that a lot of 

our parents are already signed up to our online payment system, ParentPay. If your account is not yet activated, please 

contact the school office and we will be able to give you your registration details.  

Please could we ask that, if any money has to be bought in for residential / day trips, this is taken straight to the 

school office and not sent in via the classrooms. Where necessary, dinner money can still be given in as normal, in a 

named envelope, to the class teacher. Thank you.  

Flora Day Competition 

Due to a misuse of the website voting system for the best Flora Day Picture, we have unfortunately had to remove this  

option and consequently the only way to vote for your favourite will be by popping into ‘Pictures and Things’ gallery in 

Meneage Street.  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 



 

Weekly Attendance for W/C 02.05.16 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child is 

96%.  Lets 

see if each 

class can aim 

for this or 

above! 

Date Event 

7th May 2016 Flora Day 

18th May 2016 Year 6 Transition at Helston Community College 

20th May 2016 Tempest in to take Class / Group Photographs 

25th-27th May 2016 Year 4 Residential Trip to Newquay 

W/C 30th May 2016 Half term - SCHOOL CLOSED 

6th June 2016 School INSET Day - SCHOOL CLOSED 

20th-21st June 2016 Year 6 Transition at Helston Community College 

15th July 2016 Summer Fayre 2.00pm 

22nd July 2016 Last Day of Term 

13th May 2016 Non Uniform day for children in Trevithick 

Sunbeams 95.8% 

Stars 94.8% 

1HT 88.8% 

1CS 92.1% 

2HR 93.1% 

2KD 91.8% 

3EB 74.1% 

3SG/VO 73.7% 

4SC 93.1% 

4AB 88.4% 

5RG 96.7% 

5SR 96.4% 

6KH 97.4% 

6KB 94.6% 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 
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Next week our school menu will be on Blue 

week 

 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

 
 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1CS and 5SR. 

Sunbeams and 6KB weren’t far behind! We are currently 

in second place in a competition to collect the most    

trigger-heads and lids, wipes packaging and                    

air-freshener packaging, which will win us £200, or £250 

if we come first! Please keep sending your recyclable 

items in, they are much appreciated! 

We will soon be holding another Bingo Night so keep a 

look out for further information! 

 

Celebration of Work 

 

On Wednesday a group of our Year 5 students took 

part in ‘Beating the Bounds’ in Helston. It is an ancient 

and much loved tradition in Helston Town to walk the 

town’s boundary stones, a ceremony that came about 

to confirm the town’s boundaries before the advent 

of maps. At the end of the ceremony, the children 

were presented with a special commemorative coin to 

acknowledge the Queen’s 90th Birthday. The children 

did well, walking a distance of 5.5 miles! 

 

 

Trevithick will be having a non uniform day on Friday 

13th May 2016 as they have won the most house 

points. Well done Trevithick! 


